



July 23, 2025

Contra Costa County Fish and Wildlife Committee c/o Contra Costa County Department of Conservation and Development 30 Muir Road Martinez, CA 94553-4601

Dear Maureen:

Thank you so much for Contra Costa County Fish and Wildlife Committee's generous grant of \$1,463.00 to the Marine Science Institute (MSI). This was received on 6/30/2025. We acknowledge that this grant supports the essential fuel and supplies necessary to successfully carry out MSI's Delta Discovery Voyage program.

We are thrilled to welcome back 5th-grade students aboard the R/V Robert G. Brownlee, where they will embark on an unforgettable journey through the Sacramento-San Joaquin Delta.

Thanks to your generosity, MSI will provide this one-of-a-kind opportunity to over 900 young explorers. These students will learn about the importance of water conservation, understand how everyday actions impact the Delta ecosystem, and deepen their connection to the environment and their community. They will also experience the thrill of fishing, searching for animals in the mud, and engaging in hands-on exploration, creating memories that inspire future stewardship. Your support is vital to making these transformative experiences possible.

We look forward to continuing our partnership and keeping you updated on the impactful work your support makes possible. Thank you again for recognizing the importance of our mission and joining us in this journey of discovery and stewardship.

Sincerely.

Marilou Seiff Executive Director (650) 364-2760 x11 marilou@sfbaymsi.org

The Marine Science Institute is a tax-exempt organization under Sections 501(c)(3) and 509(a)(2) of the tax code. Your contribution of \$1,463.00 received on 6/30/2025, is tax-deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation. The Institute's tax exemption number is 94-1719649.